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Seasons of Rest and Sunday School Schedule

We try to emulate the Lord’s gift of rest in the rhythm of
parish life. For example, while our Sabbath rest is ongoing
and perpetual, we take breaks from Sunday School for two
weeks at Christmas and Easter, and about six weeks each
summer. Today is our final Sunday School class for this
season and we will resume on August 18

First Wednesday Prayer

Our monthly prayer meeting is this Wednesday at 6:30 PM
at Parish. This is a great opportunity for the whole
congregation to lift up our own needs as well as those of our
community, our nation, and our world.

Parish Picnic Next Sunday

Make plans to join us for our Sabbath Supper Picnic
following second service next Sunday. Enjoy delicious food
and fun games with the Parish family. Fried chicken, grilled
hot dogs, buns, and condiments will be provided, along
with drinks. Please bring a side dish and dessert to share.
Remember your quilt or lawn chairs to be able to eat and
play outside.

Thank You to Our Sunday School Teachers

We are incredibly thankful for our teachers who have
served faithfully over the last year. The Lord has blessed us
with skilled and willing teachers who love the Word and
Christ’s body. We are grateful for your faithful service.

Thank you!

Bible Reading Cards

Pick up your July reading card in the lobby on the table with
the tithe box, or you may print your own from our website.
Parish Country Fair

The Parish Country Fair is scheduled for Saturday,
October 26™. This fun event will include crafts, food, and
lots more. Additional information will be available soon. If
you are interested in volunteering to help, please contact
Charissa Ragsdale (charissame@gmail.com).

There is a Nursing Mom’s Room inside the kitchen.
E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org
Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call:
office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029
4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Emmaus Ministry Opportunities

The Emmaus ministry provides a class for special needs
students during the sermon portion of our services. You
may contact Helen Soyster (hsoyster@comcast.net) for
more information or to sign up to be a part of this
important ministry.

Bulletin Board

Please check the bulletin boards in the lobby for additional
announcements, missionary updates, and community
happenings.

Calendar
Today—
Worship: 8:30 and 11 AM
Sunday School: 10 AM
Youth Bible Study: 6:30 PM
Tuesday—
Men’s Bible Study in Spring Hill: 6 AM
Women’s Bible Study (Grant Home):
6:30 PM
Wednesday—
Men’s Bible Study at Parish: 6 AM
Prayer Meeting: 6:30 PM

Nursery Volunteers Next Sunday

First Service—Robin Wilkes, Tracy Rickstrew, and
Elizabeth Parolini

Second Service—Rosalia Mastroberti, Carin Meerdink,

and Ava Meerdink

Linens
June—Ginny Morrison
July—Stephanie Miserocchi

Send questions or new announcements to:
announcements@parishpres.org



